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Comments: The Sandia Mountains are not only the ancestral home of the Pueblo and other South Western

Indigenous groups. Although this designation alone should render the sight free from development and other

resource extraction that does not benefit the people. The mountains are also a crucial place for many animals

and organisms to be kept in their natural state. A roller coaster does not belong in the Sandia Mountains and it is

incredibly offensive to go forward with this project without obtaining  written consent from the Pueblo Peoples.

This is also an incredibly irresponsible project as we are still very much in the midst of a global pandemic with no

end in the near future. A roller coaster in the sacred Sandia Mountains is not in the best interest of the public nor

it is a wise, respectful, or intuitive way for our, MY, public lands to be used. NO to this project, especially without

consent, and be advised that consultation does not equal consent.


